
 
From: Glasco, Timothy [mailto:ta.glasco@lacnm.us]  
Sent: Friday, January 18, 2008 6:03 PM 
To: Gorden, Milton E. 
Subject: FW: Status of the Bayo Wastewater Treatment Plant 
 
Mr. Gorden, 
  
The new Los Alamos Wastewater Treatment Plant went into full operation on October 3, 2007.  
The Bayo wastewater plant last discharged on October 4.  We are now in the process of 
removing equipment and abandoning the facilities at Bayo.  Before demolition, we must also 
arrange for remediation of some asbestos containing materials from some of the plant 
structures.   Full demolition is scheduled for approximately two years from now.  I hope this is the 
information you are looking for.  If you have any further questions, please call me at 662-8148. 
  
Tim Glasco 
  
   
-----Original Message----- 
From: Brown, Holly On Behalf Of LACUtilities 
Sent: Friday, January 18, 2008 1:41 PM 
To: Glasco, Timothy 
Subject: FW: Status of the Bayo Wastewater Treatment Plant 

  
-----Original Message----- 
From: Gorden, Milton E. [mailto:MILTON.E.GORDEN@saic.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 18, 2008 11:54 AM 
To: LACUtilities 
Subject: Status of the Bayo Wastewater Treatment Plant 

I am updating an environmental impact statement, Final Site-Wide EIS for Continued Operation 
of Los Alamos National Laboratory, Los Alamos, New Mexico, before it is issued to the public.  In 
the cumulative impacts section, we mention that the Bayo Wastewater Treatment Facility is being 
replaced by an advanced wastewater treatment facility in Pueblo Canyon, with construction to be 
completed in 2007. 

Can you provide me with a short update as to whether construction has been completed, if the 
Bayo facility has been removed from service, and is the Bayo facility currently being 
demolitioned? 

Thank you in advance for you attention. If you need further information, don't hesitate to contact 
me. 

Milton Gorden 

SAIC 

Engineer 

301-353-1861 


